
ANNOUNCEMENT

It is with great sadness that we announce the sudden loss of the Secretary-
General of the Eastern Buddhist Society, Yasutomi Shin’ya 安冨信哉, who 
passed away in his residence near Higashi Honganji early in the morning on 
Friday, March 31, 2017.

We plan to publish an obituary in the near future.

� The Editors
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